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Notice of Session (quorum event)

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern:

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that some members of the
Board of Directors plus candidates, staff, and other interested public of the
South Suburban Park and Recreation District will gather

Tuesday, May 8, 2012
Board Rooms, Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University Boulevard
During the evening, but at no specific start time

To receive the preliminary results of the South Suburban Board of Directors election, May 8, 2012,
as the results become available. Results will become available some time after the polls close
at 7 pm.

This is not a posting of a meeting of the Board of Directors. The general public is welcome to
attend. If you would like additional information relating to any of the Board’s sessions, please call
303/798-5131.
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